
North Beckton News 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Whilst it has been a difficult week in the world of UK politics, we have had a fantastic week in school with the 

launch of our new “Being Healthy” curriculum. Across the school we have developed a subject area which in-

corporates learning about physical and emotional health and healthy eating; areas which we believe are essen-

tial for your children to know about. Hopefully your children have been coming home telling you about all the 

exciting things they have been learning! 

Next week is half term however we are looking forward to seeing everyone back with us on MONDAY 31st   

OCTOBER. Have a lovely break! 

Regards,   Ms Helm: Head Teacher 

SAVE THE DATE: Online Parents’ Evening Meetings 

We will be holding our first parents’ evening of the year on Tuesday 8th and Wednesday 9th 

November. Letters will be coming out the first week back after the holidays with more infor-

mation about how to sign up for an appointment. After receiving feedback from parents, we 

have decided to trial doing one parents evening virtually and on in-person this year.  

Thoughts and feedback gratefully received! 

Year 1, 2 and 3 Parents:  

Come and join us for a coffee morning 

Thursday 3rd   November  8:45 – 9:30am  
  
You are welcome to talk 
about anything comes to your mind about 
school, home and community. We are here 
to support you.  
 

We will provide information about:  
Practical support that is available 
in Newham about fuel, food, vouchers.  
 

Emotional support about:  
Children’s transition to Y1 and Y2  
Sleep routines  
School learning  
Behaviour support  
Children’s emotional 
needs  
Parents’ emotional needs  

Is your child starting Reception in September 2023? 

Join us for an open afternoon to find out more about our Reception 

classes and curriculum. (Please feel free to share with your friends!) 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


 Our ‘Thought for after the holidays ‘ 

After the holidays, in our assemblies, we will be thinking about: 

“Listening to Each Other: Why is this important?” 

What does active listening look like? 

When is it easier to listen to each other? When is it an extra challenge? 

TTLT Tag-rugby Competition.  

 

On Friday 14th October 2022, 9 pupils from 

year 6 took part in the TTLT Tag rugby com-

petition at East London Rugby Club, West 

Ham.  After four exciting games of rugby, 

they finished in 7th place. The team was well 

behaved showing great teamwork,  attacking 

and defending skills. Well done to all those 

involved. 

Flu nasal spray (YR-Y6) and the Dental Fluoride treatment 

(NSY-Y1) 

Please can these completed consent forms be sent back to 
your child’s class teacher. 
 
Please note, the nasal spray does contain pork gelatine. 
However we do have a consent form for the flu injection 
which is Halal; if you want your child to have this you col-
lect this consent form from the office. 
 
The consent form for the flu spray MUST be completed, 
even if parents do not want their child to have it, for what-
ever reason. 
 
Flu nasal spray is on Thursday 10th November 
 
Dental visit is on Tuesday 15th November 

What we are learning: Being Healthy Week 

During our Being Healthy week, the pupils explored 

the importance of keeping our minds healthy and 

strategies around how to share our feelings. They 

participated in activities around a physical focus and 

set targets on how to improve their physical health. 

Finally, they planted seeds in our Edible playground 

and researched recipes to make using the ingredients 

when the seeds harvest in spring.  

 


